
From: Patricia Mitchell <pattikm1695@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 8:20 PM

To: zbchairperson@manchester.ma.us; Debbie Powers <powersd@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: SLV serious concerns

Dear Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals and Members of the Select Board,

The time and effort that you have put into the SLV project is enormous and appreciated. The concerns 

that have been addressed are among the most serious items before the town since I moved here more 

than forty years ago. Again simply, I want to thank you and I hope that the project will be denied for 

many reasons. 

Sincerely yours,

Patricia K. Mitchell

One Flatley Avenue




